
KNOX COUNTY SCHOOLS
PERMISSION FORM

Dear Guardian:

On December 11th and December 12th 2023, 8th grade students will take a field trip to Pellissippi State
Community College- Strawberry Plains campus. Students will have the opportunity to learn more about the
exciting things happening at Pellissippi by way of hands-on experiences and activities. Students will attend the
trip based on their homeroom teacher. The list is as follows:

Monday
Group 1 (8:45-11:30): Mrs. Shelton, Mrs. Light and Miss Peters
Group 2 (12:15-2:45): Mrs. Webb, Ms. D and Mr. Greenlee

Tuesday
Group 3 (8:45-11:30): Mrs. Henderson and Ms. Schmollinger

Students in Groups 1 and 3 will arrive back to Carter Middle School in time to eat lunch at their regular
scheduled time. Students in Group 2 will eat lunch prior to leaving for Pellissippi.

The cost of the trip is free for students who wish to attend. This is a great opportunity for our 8th grade
students to be able to visit a college campus and gain some insight into possibilities for their futures. Please
complete the bottom portion of this form and return to your child’s homeroom teacher by December 6th, 2023.

(tear off and return bottom portion to school)
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

PERMISSION SLIP

Field Trip to Pellissippi State Community College on December 11th and 12th, 2023.

Student Name: ______________________________________________________________________

Homeroom Teacher: ______________________________________________________________________

By signing this you are giving your child permission to attend the field trip stated above.

Parent Signature: ___________________________________ Date: ___________________

This form is due December 6, 2023. Please return to your homeroom teacher.


